
     WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
 
Next week is the annual “Welcome Back Luncheon”. And we are short on donations for the 
luncheon. 
Please use the link below to make a donation of food or money. 

Food can be dropped off at the Middle/High School cafeteria on Tuesday the 28th between 7:30 
am and 10 am. Non-perishables can be dropped off at the MH office on Monday the 27th 
between 7:30 am and 3 pm.  
 

Well, we have a solution for you to show your appreciation and stay out of the kitchen. This year 
both PTAs is offering to do the leg work for you. Provide a monetary donation and we will 
purchase an item on our lunch list for you.  

Please have monetary donations in by Friday August 24. 
 
Please use this link to volunteer food or time: 
 
https://majoredwardspta.ptboard.com/sgnvw?group=&signup=LGtnw1SdR7e8uXrCVSBpUXN_
__6b1Vonn3___pssHVi1 
 
Please use this link to donate money towards luncheon: 
 
https://majoredwardspta.ptboard.com/formvw?store=716&form=2 
 


